
Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim Discusses Security and Political with the Ambassador of
the United Kingdom

Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, received in his office in

Baghdad on Wednesday, June 26, 2014, the ambassador of the British United Kingdom to Baghdad

Simon Collis.

During the meeting, were discussed the security and political developments in Iraq as well as

the repercussions of the current crisis on the region and on the entire world. His eminence

stressed the need to support Iraq in its war against terrorism and called on everyone to join

efforts in order to overcome the current crisis.


